
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

8 September 2021. 
 
 

Hi Team,  
 

As some of the country have entered Level 2 this week permits for events will be issued 
subject to Covid Level 2 Guidelines and regulatory changes. 
 

The rules are a little different this time around compared to the last level 2 – see link below 
 

https://covid19.govt.nz/activities/events-and-entertainment/#social-gatherings-at-alert-level-2 
 
Please note the size of gatherings has decreased and mandatory mask wearing in confined 

or limited space venues. 
 

More info can be found on the ORANZ web site under the Information tab. 
 
http://www.oranz.co.nz/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/ClubdaysL2Procedure.pdf 

 
http://www.oranz.co.nz/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Contact-Trace.pdf 

 
Together, we can still enjoy events and club days at Alert level 2 however things will have to 
run a little differently so please look after yourself & take personal responsibility. 

 
The safety of all our Members is of utmost importance to us! In order to support the health & 

wellbeing of everyone, please DO NOT attend if you: 
 

• Suspect you may be ill 

• Show any symptoms of COVID-19 

• Have been in contact with a known OR suspected case of COVID-19 

 
Stay within your group of friends/family ONLY. Observe social distancing at all other times! 

There will be no tech inspection and you will need to complete this check yourself and fill in 
your own logbook. 
You will be filling in your own sign in form/tech inspection an d have your own pen available. 

Please bring the correct amount of cash for a safer sign-on. 
 

Stay safe, The ORANZ Executive team. 

Secretary 
Katrina Strickett 

299 Main Hope Road 
Hope, 7020 
Nelson 

Mobile: 027 4041537 
Email: oranz.secretary2016 @gmail.com 
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